
 

 

SEPTEMBER 2021 

Your Town News 

 
 
 

   
We are starting the month of September with more seasonal weather and we are even getting some 

precipitation. School will be resuming on September 1st and Chinooks Edge School Division will be following 
Alberta Health Services protocols. Contact Chinooks Edge School Division or Bowden Grandview School for  
further information. 

At our August 23rd Town Council meeting, a Public Hearing was held to provide the opportunity for 
feedback on proposed Bylaw No. 09/2021. After a presentation from Julie Hardes (Red Deer County  
Development Officer) the public was given the opportunity to make comments on the proposed bylaw. The 
Public Hearing was declared closed and Town Council gave second and third readings to bring the bylaw into 
effect. The motions for second and third readings were carried unanimously. 

The federal election is on September 20, 2021 and the Pattison Bowden Community Hall has been 
booked from 7:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. for voting. September 20 is also the final day to file your Nomination      
papers for the municipal election. The Town of Bowden will be holding elections for six councilors and one 
Mayor and your Nomination Papers must be received at the Town Office before 12:00 p.m. (noon).  
Nomination Papers must be signed by at least five eligible electors and I would recommend that you have 
more than five in case one of the signees is declared ineligible. More information is available at the Town 
Office and nomination packages can be picked up there. Do not hesitate to contact myself or any of the Town 
Councilors for information or feedback. 

As mentioned last month, you are required to have your sump pumps draining outside of your home 
and not into the sanitary sewer. The town is moving forward on a stormwater study and we will be  
looking at ways to minimize the amount of money we pay to the South Red Deer Regional Wastewater  
Commission. More information will be forthcoming. 

More information on town activities is available on the Town of Bowden’s app,  
the Bowden Newsletter, the Town Office and the Town of Bowden’s website www.bowden.ca 
 

 Warm regards 

 Mayor Robb Stuart 

Mayor Stuart’s Community Message 

http://www.bowden.ca


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

SEPTEMBER 2021 
   1 

 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 
First Day of School 

2 
 
Line dancing at the 
Friendship Centre 
10 am 
 
All ages game 
night at the  
Friendship Centre 
7 pm 

3 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 
 

4 

5 6 
 
Garbage Day 
 
Labour Day 
 
Town Office 
Closed 
 

7 8 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 
Good Food Box 
Delivery 3-6pm 

9 
 
Line dancing at the 
Friendship Centre 
10 am 
 
All ages game 
night at the  
Friendship Centre 
7 pm 

10 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 

11 

12 
 
Church in the 
Park 10:30 am 

13 
 
Recycling Day 
 
Council Meeting 
7pm 

14 
 
 

15 
 
Thrift Store  
1-4pm 
 

 

16 

Line dancing at the 
Friendship Centre 
10 am 
 
All ages game 
night at the  
Friendship Centre 
7 pm 

17 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 
 

18 
 
 

19 
 
 

20 
 
Garbage Day 
 
Closing date for 
nominations at 
noon 
 

21 
 
Good Food Box 
money due at the 
Town Office by 
noon 

22 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 
 

23 
 
Line dancing at the 
Friendship Centre 
10 am 
 
All ages game 
night at the  
Friendship Centre 
7 pm 

24 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 
No School 
 
 

25 

26 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27 
 
Recycling Day 
 
Council Meeting 
7pm 
 

28 29 
 
Thrift Store 
1-4pm 
 
Increasing Your 
Organic Reach on 
Social Media  
6:30 pm 

30 
 
Orange Shirt Day 
 
Line dancing at the 
Friendship Centre 
10 am 

  

 Good Food Box 

 Seniors  Programing &  

Friendship Centre Activities 

 Bowden Grandview School 

 Community Events  

 Garbage  

 Recycling 

 FCSS 

 Boards & Committees  

 Town Council 

 Bowden Public Library 

 Igloo Arena 

Bowden Town Office  
2101 – 20TH Avenue  

P.O. Box 338  
Bowden, AB  

T0M 0K0 
PH: 403-224-3395  

FAX: 403-224-2244    
Office Hours:  

Monday – Friday  
8 a.m. – 4 p.m. 

BOWDENALBERTA 

TOWN_OF_BOWDEN 

TOWNOFBOWDEN 

BOWDEN.CA 

COMMUNICATIONS@BOWDEN.CA 


